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VOLUNTEERS NEEDED TO HOST FOREIGN STUDENTS/SCHOLARS AT UCSD

The International Center at the University of California, San Diego, is seeking families or individuals to host
new international students and distinguished international researchers for a three-day hospitality stay upon their
arrival in San Diego to attend the university.

The international students and scholars are arriving from countries throughout the world through early October.
Individuals or families are needed to open their homes to these students and scholars for three days while the
visitors become oriented at the university and move into their permanent housing.

Individuals or families wishing to participate--or to find out more about the International Center and this short-
term hospitality program--may contact host family coordinator Diane Lin by e-mail, dlin@weber.ucsd.edu, or call
Ruby Rosas at the UCSD International Center at 534-3730.
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